
Hi everyone,

Now we have our PTA for this year up and running we wanted to
We’re pleased to say that the PTA is up and running! After a 
call for volunteers in the first few weeks of term we now have 
a team of nine Mums and Dads who will be running the PTA 
this year. 

Autumn 2023

New Haw Community School

We met as a group for the first time last week and agreed that before half 
term we should send out a newsletter to introduce ourselves, let you 
know what events are coming up, and tell you how you can get involved. 

We’re looking forward to working with you over the coming year and 
seeing you at our events!

Who we are (left to right): 
Leanne Bedford, Annette 
Damianoff, Radka Ellison, 
Claire Rollo, Sarah Noto, Kat 
Gooch (co-chair), Nicky 
Payne (co-chair), Christian 
Russell, Sophie Grant-Rafter

Many hands make light work, and it’s not too late to join in! Please speak to 
any member of the PTA or contact newhawjuniorpta@gmail.com if you 
think you could help, for example: 

Volunteer for an event : Join the Facebook page and look out for 
the Volunteer Sign Up pages for each event

Manage an activity: If you can’t volunteer regularly perhaps you 
could take on an activity? (e.g. Christmas Cards or Leavers Hoodies)

Join the Committee: Be part of the PTA team, and decide what 
events to run, and how to run them.



Join our Facebook page to keep up to date with 
all that is going on. Search for: 

New Haw Community School Parents

Pre-loved school uniform and book sale. All sizes of 
uniform available. Logo items £1, non-logo items 50p. 
Cash and card payments accepted.

West Byfleet Junior School Fireworks: Buy tickets via 
our SumUp store, or in-person at our uniform sale on 
20th October. 

https://new-haw-junior-school-pta.sumupstore.com/

Christmas Fayre: Join us for an evening of festive fun at the 
school. Support the Year 6 Junior Apprentice stalls, try your 
luck on the tombola or raffle, let your kids loose on the 
Secret Santa craft stall, and watch the choir with a mince pie. 

Please watch this space for volunteering opportunities, and if you think you 
or your workplace can help with raffle donations please get in touch!

Bags2School – clothing and textiles donations: 15th November

The Broadway Christmas Lights Switch-on bake sale: 25th November (TBC)
Christmas card order forms to be distributed shortly. (Designs were completed by
children at school): Order form deadline 5th November, delivery expected by 24th

November. Please look out for further announcements.

Please leave book donations by the uniform donation bin at Reception


